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This article applies to:

Improvements to contact exports
We’ve made changes to contact exports to ensure you'll experience better
performance. For large exports (more than 1,000 contacts), a secure download
link will be emailed as soon as the file is ready, requiring the recipient to be
able to log in to retrieve the data. From now on, take a coffee break if you want
to. Not just because you’re waiting on your data to catch up. Learn more.

Security question requirement
As of 1/7, customers without security questions will be prompted to create
them the next time they log in to their Keap account. This helps ensure that any
customers who lose access to their account are able to reestablish it.

Bug fixes
In Appointments, the next and previous month buttons in the calendar
weren’t clickable when there wasn’t any appointment availability for an
extended period of time.


